
MISCELLANEOUS TEXT  (FEC Form 99)

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

 

 

 

 

Kaitlin Eger
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division

RE: Amended October Monthly Report (9/01/2012 - 9/30/2012)

In response to your RFAI dated April 8, 2013, the Communications Workers of America COPE PCC is in the process of
securing a $1000.00 refund from Tammy Baldwin for Senate.

When we receive the refund, we will report it accordingly.

We are also in the process of securing a $3500 refund from McCaskill for Missouri 2012. Again, when we receive the
refund, we will report it accordingly.

The contribution to Castro for Congress on September 18, 2012 has been fully refunded. We will report that refund on our
next regularly scheduled FEC report.

Kind Regards,
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